COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING - 9/22/22

Present: Eric Scherzer, Allison Silverstein (BOE)
David Cantor, Executive Director of Communications and Community Engagement

Notes: We met in person at Central Office. We had a broad discussion about current status of
communications and goals moving forward. We all agreed that for the moment, the focus
needs to be on the Bond Referendum. We will discuss global communication and family
engagement issues at length after we are past that milestone.

Mr. Cantor noted that he is already focusing on being more responsive and pro-active with
media and creating an improved working relationship with media.



